
   

 

 

 

 
      Wednesday 10th July 2019 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
I would like to invite you to the Year 12 moving forward evening on Monday 15th July, 
running between 6pm and 7pm.  The moving forward evening will take place in the library 
at the Emmbrook School and will focus on both UCAS and non-UCAS routes.  The evening 
will be divided into two sections.  From 6pm until 6.25pm the focus will be on the University 
route and from 6.35pm until 7pm the focus will be on the non-University routes. 
 
In each session, we will be covering the key details and key dates that parents and students 
need to be aware of, and the support that is in place to assist students with their 
progression planning.  At the end of each session there will be the opportunity to ask 
questions and to discuss individual progression routes in more detail.   
 
You are welcome to stay for both sessions, or to attend the session that is most relevant to 
your son/daughters progression route. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Monday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr D. Constable 

(Sixth Form Leader from September) 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


